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CIRCULAR TO PARENTS 
[Class KG - XII] 

 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Greetings from Mr. Rao. 
 
Though the trying pandemic environment continues to engulf us, we, the ISWK family 
have been highly resilient and have diligently continued successfully with our online 
classes. The credit of this, goes to the generous support from you parents, our highly 
energetic students and undoubtedly, our dedicated teachers. We thank you for the 
same. 
The Summer holidays that are fast approaching (13th June 2021 to 10th August 
2021- both days inclusive) is a much-awaited time for our students and staff to take 
a well-deserved break from online classes and screen time. 
 
This is the perfect time for students to relax, unwind and engage themselves with 
creative activities which will keep them productively engaged. We wish them a 
relaxing break. 
As per the current status, please be informed that we will be continuing with online 
classes when we restart school in August and until we get approval on our classes 
with physical presence from the Ministry of Education. 
 
You are requested to note that all modules in the new ERP- MCB will be updated and 
fully operational very shortly. The Parent Portal may be accessed by you to fully 
understand the functionalities and should you have clarifications or queries, the same 
maybe addressed to -itsupport@iswkoman.com. 
 
Considering that the situation remains non-conducive for travel, we recommend that 
our students make the best of the holiday period, safe and secure. 
We wish all our students restful and happy holidays and will look forward to 
welcoming them back after the summer vacation. 
 
Stay safe and take care. 
 
With best wishes and warm regards. 
 
 
 
 
D. N. Rao 
Principal 
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